
Founding Member ofFor details of our worldwide locations visit www.shipco.com
Copyright ©2022 Shipco Transport. All Rights Reserved.

Helsinki Advisory
Port Strike effective 15th of February 2023

Dear Valued Customer,

Please note a strike in Finland ports started 15th February 06:00

Strikes will have an effect on the heavy goods vehicle industry (trucks), terminal 
operations, and tanker and oil products industry. Containers will not be loaded / 
unloaded or moved at port.

The strike in the stevedoring industry will start on 15 February from 6.00 a.m. 
and go on until further notice.

Strike in the heavy goods vehicle industry: 15 February at 00.00 a.m. until 
21 February at 00.00 a.m.
Strike in the tanker and oil product industry: 15 February at 00.00 a.m. 
until 21 February at 00.00 a.m.
Strike in terminal operations strike: 15 February from 6.00 a.m. until 22 
February 6.00 a.m.

For export out of FI, temporary strike fee 20EUR/WM is applied starting today

We will keep you posted and if any questions, feel free to contact our Helsinki 
office directly.

Contact us for bookings and inquiries

hel@shipco.com
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